
 

This week we have… 

WB: 18.12.23 

 

• Had a party day! We played pass the parcel, musical statues 

and musical chairs. We then had a special visit from Olaf and 

Father Christmas! We got a present from Santa then had biscuits 

and juice. After lunch we had a visit from Taz the entertainer. 

He was so funny! 

• Had dojo day for all children who reached over 200 dojos!  

• Had a pantomime company come into school to perform Jack 

and the Beanstalk just for us! We were all so excited. 

• Had a special Christmas lunch, we ate with all of the teachers, 

pulled crackers, read jokes and had lots of giggles! 

• Watched the Stickman film, read the stickman book, then drew 

our own stickman and added magic to him! We also made our 

own stickman books and tied them together with string. 

• Written inserts in our Christmas cards all on our own! 

• Finished our first full term at St Andrews! We have all grown up 

so much and have made so many happy memories so far 

already! 

 

 


